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November 30, 2020 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 
Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, N.H.  03301 
 
Re: DW 20-153 – Pittsfield Aqueduct Company, Inc. 

Permanent Rate Proceeding 
Corrected Page Numbers on Rate Filing 
 

Dear Director Howland: 
 

Subsequent to filing Pittsfield Aqueduct Company, Inc.’s PART Puc 1604 general rate 
schedules, my office discovered that corruptions occurred during the exporting of the pdf.  
These corruptions caused a few pages to not contain the sequential page numbers, other 
pages commencing at page 51 repeated that page number.   
 
The attached electronic document has been corrected.  We request that the Commission use 
this electronic version instead of the electronic version filed on November 16, 2020.  Please 
note that no substantive changes were made to the rate case filing; the content is the same, 
just the page numbers have been corrected.  The hardcopies delivered to Staff last week 
were corrected prior to delivery to the Commission. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience to the Commission and thank you in advance for your 
assistance with this proceeding. 

 
Very Truly Yours, 

               
      Marcia A. Brown 
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